
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 23, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.D 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Three (3) Band Shells – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Three (3) Band Shells (one for each high school) from Wenger 
Corporation, Owantonna, MN, for a total cost of $354,849.00 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The purchase of the Three (3) Band Shells is a planned purchase from the 2013 Bond 
for the Performing Arts Centers.  This will be a new addition to the Performing Arts 
Centers at Franklin High School and Stevenson High School, and a required 
replacement of the band shell at Churchill High School. 
 
Wenger Corporation was the lowest responsible bidder on The Cooperative Purchasing 
Network (TCPN), in which Livonia Public Schools is a member. 
    
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the 2013 Bond. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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